
 
 

2025-2026 School Year  
 
 

 

Dear Parents:  

This school year, we will be offering aftercare from 3:00 - 5:00 pm. The cost 

will be $100.00 per week.($20 per day)  Parents may pay monthly to the 

Laurel School by check or cash.  

If you would like to have your child attend aftercare, please notify Sharon 

Anderson via email at sanderson@laurelschoolprinceton.org. 
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